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Notice of Public Hearing

[bookmark: _GoBack]Pursuant to Act No. 454 of the 2018 Regular Session of the Louisiana Legislature, codified as R.S. 49:953(C)(2), and in accordance with the provisions of the Administrative Procedure Act, R.S. 49:950 et seq., the Louisiana Department of Environmental Quality gives notice of  a public hearing. The purpose of the hearing is to allow any interested person the opportunity to comment on any regulation contained in Title 33, Environmental Quality, which the person believes to be contrary to law, outdated, unnecessary, overly complex, or burdensome. (2508Pot1)

This hearing will be held on September 25, 2025, at 1:30 p.m. in the Galvez Building, Oliver Pollock Conference Room, 602 N. Fifth Street, Baton Rouge, LA 70802.  All interested persons are invited to attend in person or online via Zoom at https://deqlouisiana.zoom.us/j/6836133613?omn=93452818861 or by phone at (646) 255-1997 Meeting ID: 683 613 3613. 

All interested persons will be afforded an opportunity to submit data, views, or arguments either orally or in writing on these rules only. The department will consider fully all written and oral comments; however, all oral comments must be followed up in writing to be submitted to the legislative oversight committees. Written comments may be submitted in advance of the hearing to William E. Little, Attorney Supervisor, Office of the Secretary, Legal Affairs Division, P.O. Box 4302, Baton Rouge, LA 70821-4302, by fax (225) 219-4068, or by E-mail to DEQ.Reg.Dev.Comments@la.gov. Comments must be received by September 25, 2025, at 4:30 p.m.
		
Should individuals with a disability need an accommodation in order to participate, contact Doug Bordelon at the address given below or at (225) 219-1325.
 

Jill C. Clark
						General Counsel

